
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENTION! 
 

Please find attached the new AMVETS Group 
Exemption letter confirming our 501(c)19 status 
dated November 28, 2001. 
 
You may copy this letter as needed or have a 
master copy sent to you by contacting the National 
Finance Department.  
 
Thanks so much for your patience!



 



 



 


